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Welcome 

Now that summer is here we have all been making the most of the lovely weather with sailing and 

more stunning dog walks. We have also been enjoying the sunshine in Ivybridge with a traditional 

picnic and kite flying for everyone as well as outside sessions for our tennis players. We were 

also delighted to meet so many visitors on our stand at the Devon County Show. 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

Devon County Show 

We were delighted to welcome so many visitors of all ages to our stand at the Devon County 

Show. The traditional games proved very popular and we were able to tell alot of people 

about the work of our wonderful charity. A big thank you to Vintage Fun and Games for their 

support.  
 



 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Disney Princesses 

Everyone in Hannahwood loves the regular social evenings and the recent Disney party was 

no exception with alot of beautiful princesses!  
 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

Terrific Tennis 

Terrific Tennis Tuesdays are proving even more fun than usual as our tennis players have 

been able to play outside in the sunshine.  
 

 



 
 

  

 

 

Summer Picnic 

"Let's go fly a kite"! Our Rio 19+ class decided to host a Retro Picnic for everyone at Dame 

Hannahs. They have been studying British values and traditional summertime pastimes and 

came up with the idea of a traditional picnic with kite flying. They also had great fun making 

some wonderful kites. Everyone had a lovely time in the summer sunshine!  
 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Seaside Fun 

Our Hannahwood sailors are loving their weekly sailing trips on Plymouth Sound thanks to 

Horizons Sailing Charity. Not forgetting our four legged sailor Minnie! The dog walkers have 

also been enjoying beach life with a recent visit to Paignton.  
 



 

 

 
 

  

 

 

China Project 

Our schoolchildren have been studying China as their theme country this term and have had 

great fun making their own fans and decorating them with bubble art.  
 

 

 

 
 

 

Rosy's 70th Birthday Wing Walk 

Daredevil Rosy Holland is celebrating her 70th birthday with a Wing Walk! 

She will be raising money for Dame Hannahs when she takes to the skies 

from Bodmin Airfield on July 2nd. If you are interested in joining Rosy there 

are a couple of places left. Contact supportus@discoverhannahs.org   



 
 
 

 

Cornish Mutual 

A big thank you to Cornish Mutual for 

all their fundraising and very 

generous donation of £1,800.  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Will Week Donation 

We were delighted to receive 

another very generous donation of 

£1,100 from Start Point Law as a 

result of their participation in our Will 

Week in March.  

 

 

 

 
 

Sidmouth Lions 

A big thank you to the Sidmouth 

Lions Club for their kind donation of 

£500 raised from their Santa 

activities.  

 

 

 

 



 

 

Summer Draw 

Enter our Summer Draw and be in with a chance of winning £1,000!  

 
 

 

  

 

We would like to say a huge thank you to all our volunteers and fundraisers for all their 

dedication and hard work. If you would like to get involved please 

contact supportus@discoverhannahs.org 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 
 


